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12.06.2023 

 

NOTICE 

 

 

This is to reiterate that in continuation of our 

earlier notice dated Oct 20, 2022, due to the 

upcoming expansion work, the Boys Hostel shall 

remain closed till further notice. 

 

 

Warden                                                  Principal

 
CELEBRATING 

 
Steered by the past, 
Moulding the future 

 
 

 

 
 


